
LEGAL NOTICE 
CITY OF ANSONIA  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  
 

The	City	of	Ansonia	(“City”)	is	seeking	a	“Third	Party	Owner’s	Representative”	(the	
“Vendor”)	to	assist	the	City	in	the	management,	evaluation	and	implementation	of	
an	Energy	Performance	Contract	(“EPC”)	for	the	following	City	buildings.	 	The	City	
and	 School	 Buildings	 encompass	 a	 total	 of	 571,136	 sq.	 ft.:	 Proposals	 will	 be	
available	 via	 email	 at	 Sheila	 O’Malley	 somalley@ansoniact.org	 or	 Diana	 Branch	
dbranch@ansoniact.org	
	
Bids	will	be	received	electronically	and	are	due	on	or	before	Friday,	January	8,	
2020	at	12pm.		
	
The	City	of	Ansonia	reserves	the	right	to	reject	any	and	all	proposals,	in	whole	or	
in	part,	and	to	waive	any	informalities	as	it	determines	to	be	in	the	best	interest	
of	the	City	of	Ansonia,	Ct.	
	
City	of	Ansonia		
Mayor	David	S.	Cassetti	
	


